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May 21, 1952 

Clara M. Payne 
1927 E. Atlantic St. 
Phila., Pa, 

Dear Sister Payne: 

REV. WALLACE S. BRAGG. PASTOR 

8111 EASTERN AVENUE 

WYNDMOOR. MONTG. CO., PA. 

PHONE: WISSAHICKON 7-5583 

The following is a memorandum of the Board meeting we 
had last Sunday night, May 18, after the service, 
around 10:20 I believe. 

Due to the fact that the Sunday School would need both 
superintendents, the more since I would be away for six 
weeks in the near future, I had asked the Elders, to 
consider the matter with me. This was on Thursday night 
May 15. 

Last Sunday night, the 18th, I asked brother Hollahan if 
he did not think that we ought to have some explanation 
to make to the business meeting the following night. He 
stated that he saw several of the Board Members still at 
the back of the auditorium, and suggested that we ask them 
to meet with us for a few minutes which we did. This wes 
about 10:20 p.m., as stated above. I presented the matter 
to them as outlined above, and recommended that we ask 
brother Fred Hepworth to supply in the place of brother 
Joseph Larrimore until he might be able to return to the 
office as our Superintendent. All of the members present 
stated that they felt it would be a good thing. 

I believe the following to be an accurate list of those 
present, with the pastor; W.E. Hollahan, Albert Clark, 
Bob Lafferty, Elmer Dav, Tom Griffith, Maud Nethery. 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Wallace S. Bragg 
P.S. I did not get the list of those accepted for 
membership, nor their addresses. 


